
       April 14, 2009 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, April 9, 2009, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 32-09 (K9-033), Police Impound Lot Renovations (R1), and submits 

same for your approval.  The following bids were received: 

 

 

Rasch 

Const. Redwood Absolute United Bane- Seater 

 

& Eng., 

Inc. Construction 

Const. 

Ent. 

Const. 

Corp. 

Nelson, 

Inc. 

Const. 

Corp. 

       Item # 1 $497,000  $521,500  $560,000  $564,900  $680,000  $888,000  

Alt. #1 $257,000  $215,500  $285,490  $285,490  $265,000  $184,776  

Alt. #2 $12,100  $75,000  $10,000  $13,325  $6,000  $440  

Alt. #3 $27,125  $5,000  $8,000  $2,579  $5,400  $25,600  

Alt. #4 $43,000  ($1,500) $1,000  ($1,550) ($1,000) ($1,000) 

Alt. #5 $30,000  ($2,100) $1,500  ($2,200) ($1,500) ($1,500) 

 

This public works project was estimated at $540,000.00 and funding is available in the following 

accounts: 

 

 $345,000.00 – Account 987.310.5060, Impound Lot 

 $152,000.00 – Account 988.310.5060, Impound Lot 

 $497,000.00 – Total  

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

RMJ:dab      

cc: Mayor Tom Friedel 

 Scott Letteney 

 Tom Eeg 

 Jerry Scott  


